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21 April 2009

Redistribution Committee

G P O Box 2590

BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re:  Redistribution of Electoral Boundaries in Queensland

The above matter was discussed at a recent Council Meeting from which I am directed to advise
that Council support the views of the Western Queensland Local Government Association in
urging that any redistribution or realignment of boundaries consider communities of interest and
means of communication and travel within the proposed divisions.

Should you have any queries regarding this matter please contact the undersigned.

Yours sincerely,

e outback
QUEENSLAND
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